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Dear Parents and Carers,

We come to the end of the Summer term 

ïthank you for everyoneôs continued 

support over the course of this year. 

Thank you to all the staff who do so 

much for the children of Wymeswold. A 

huge goodbye and good luck to those 

children leaving us at the end of this 

week. We will miss you all. 

Enjoy the Summer and I hope you all 

have time to relax and enjoy yourselves.

Mrs Scallon 

Monday 4th July

Tuesday 5th July

Year 5/ 6 Production - Hairspray

Thursday 7th July Whole 

School

Leaversô Service in 

Church, 1:30pm

Thursday 7th July Whole 

School

Finish for the Summer 

holidays 

Tuesday 30th

August

Whole 

School

School Opens for the 

new school year 

Reminder ïwe finish on Thursday 7th

July for the summer holidays.

The Year 6 Leavers Service will be held in 

Church this year, like we used to in pre 

Covid times. This will take place at 1:30pm 

on Thursday 7th July.

ÅYear 5/6 Cricket
ÅYear 1/ 2 Athletics
ÅYear 3/4 Athletics
ÅYear 5/6 Athletics

PTA:-
ÅBags for schools collections
ÅGarden Party

Sports Coaching:-
ÅLeicester Tigers
ÅTennis Coaching

Parents invited in for:-
Å Stay and Play (Class 1)
Å Easter Craft Morning
ÅOpen Morning
ÅMaths Morning
Å Reading Afternoon 

Class visits to ς
ÅWarning Zone (Year 6)
Å Lambing Visit (Class 1
Å TwycrossZoo (Classes 2 and 3)

This year we have had the following events/ days:
Harvest Festival
Decoration Day
Christmas Jumper Day
Nativities
Sponsored Read
Swimming Lessons
Egg Rolling
Aspiration Day 
Sports Day
Midsummer Nights Dream Production 
Hairspray Production 
Forest School Sessions
Languages morning 
Bikeability
Red Nose Day 
Outside clean up/ Forest School afternoon 

Residential visits:-
Å Beaumanor
Å Ironbridge
ÅManor Adventure

Competed in the following Foxes Competition :-
Å Year 5/6 football
Å Year 3/4 football
Å Year 5/6 Hockey
Å Year 3/ 4 Hockey
Å Year 5/6 Tag Rugby
Å Year 1/3 Cross County
Å Year 5/ 6 Netball
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Local Authority Visit
On 15th June we had a visit from the Local 
Authority looking at our provision for the 
children in school. 
This was an incredibly positive visit and the 
ΨƛƴǎǇŜŎǘƻǊǎΩ ŦƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŀǘ Ψƛǘ was a pleasure to 
visit this wonderful school. Staff and pupils 
work together exceptionally well, and it is a 
ƎƻƻŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩΦ 

Languages Morning
Thank you to Mr Taller and Mrs Aylward 
who came in on Friday morning and taught 
the children some Hungarian and Russian. 

The children also learned some German 
and sign language and the Year 6 children 
supported the younger children to learn 
some French.

This was a really enjoyable morning, thank 
you Mrs Trencher for organising. 

Ironbridge
Mrs Scallon, Mr Riddell and Mrs Lester took Class 3 to 
Ironbridge for 2 nights/ 3 days in May. We had a fantastic 
time and the children were very well behaved ςwith 
people commenting on their politeness and manners. 

Favourite parts that the Year 3/ 4s enjoyed:
RAF museum at RAF Cosford
ÅTeddy and Douggiewere our tour guides with their 

extensive plane knowledge
Looking at the Iron Bridge 
China Museum
ÅΨƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎΣ L ǿŀǎ ŦŀǎŎƛƴŀǘŜŘ ōȅ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘΣ ƭƛƪŜΣ ǘƘŜȅ 
ǳǎŜŘ ǘƻ Ǉǳǘ ōƻƴŜ ƛƴ Ŏƭŀȅ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ōƛƎ ǘƘŜ ƪƛƭƴ ǿŀǎΩΦ 

The bedrooms were fun
The food was awesome
²ȅƳŜǎǿƻƭŘΩǎGot Talent
BlistsHill learning about the Victorians 
ÅThe horses
ÅThe sweet shop!
ÅVictorian pennies 
ÅCandle Dipping
Enginuity (a hands-on science museum)
ÅΨL ƭƻǾŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǘƘƛǊŘ Řŀȅ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿŜ Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ 
Åwet and play but learn at the same time 
ÅǿƘƛŎƘ L ƭƻǾŜŘΦΩ 
Ψaȅ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ LǊƻƴōǊƛŘƎŜ ǿŀǎ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŦǳƴΩ 
ΨΦΦŜŀǘƛƴƎ ǎǿŜŜǘǎΣ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŎƻƻƪŜŘ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŘŜƭƛŎƛƻǳǎ ǇǳŘŘƛƴƎǎ ŀŦǘŜǊ ŘƛƴƴŜǊΦΩ
ΨLǊƻƴōǊƛŘƎŜ ǿŀǎ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎΩ
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Wales Manor Adventure
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There are more photos on the 
ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƻƴ /ƭŀǎǎ рΩǎ ǇŀƎŜΦ


